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Dates to remember   

 

 First Penance 

  Thurs 1st Oct  @ 10.30am 

 

 1st Holy Communion 

  10th Oct @ 1pm 

 

 Mid-term break 

  Monday to Friday 

  26/10/20—30/10/20 

 

 Christmas Holidays 

   Tuesday 22nd  December 

       Closing at 12noon 

   Re-open Wednesday 6th Jan 

 

We hope all the girls 

and boys receiving their 

First Holy Communion 

on Saturday 10th Octo-

ber have a wonderful, 

memorable day 

 

 

    

FEES 
We would like to thank all those who have paid their school fees (€35) already and 
remind anyone who has yet to do so that they now fall due. If you wish to pay online 
our bank details are: 
 
IBAN: IE87BOFI90593451108900. BIC: BOFIIE2D.  Please note that the school 
uses two IBAN’s. The other one is solely for Book Rental fees. 

Welcome back to school one and all and a special word of welcome to our 26 
new Junior Infants and to Marcus in 1st, Andrei in 1st and Laci-Lei in Seniors. 
At this stage all are well settled in and becoming accustomed to school life 
here in Scoil Mhuire gan Smál. 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

We would like to take this opportunity to remind parents that they can check out our 
website newinngirlsschool.ie for regular updates of school events, for photos and a 
number of our school policies can be viewed there also.  

We will post our monthly newsletter  on our website and we also use textaparent to 
update you on many events during the year. Please ensure that we have your up to 
date mobile number and  please download the textaparent app to your phone, as it 
saves on our costs.  

We would also like to remind you that the Board of Management only accepts respon-
sibility for your child on the premises from 9.20am—3.20pm.  

Wishing everyone a happy and productive school year ahead.  

 

                     Cormac O’ Brien 

It was with great sadness that we learnt of the  
sudden passing of our past pupil—Cormac. 
We extend our deepest sympathy to his family 

Your presence we miss 

Your memories we treasure 

Remembering you always 

Forgetting you never 
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SHOEBOX APPEAL 
 
As you may know we usually hold  
a shoebox appeal every October. 
This year, due to Covid 19, we 
are unable to do this.  
 
However, the appeal has now gone online. Please visit 
www.Team Hope.ie where you can build and personalise 
your own shoebox. 

HALLOWEEN 
 

This October on Friday the 23rd  
all the children will be able to 

dress up  for school .  
 
 

You  can be what ever  you want 
 

 



 

 

             Art and poems for Cormac 

Childrens Corner—by Sophie Lonergan and Kate Fogarty 

Cormac, we will always remember your big smile. You were a great runner. 

You never looked sad. You were great at drawing and all those things. Alt-

hough you didn't like GAA  you were always a big supporter. You always had 

something to do, like playing Minecraft and Roblox. The boys school will never 

be the same without you. We will always remember you.      



 
As you can see, we have been busy with Art and Drawing. The wearing of 

masks has become part of life. We also enjoyed constructing masks using 

string/paper and sketching designs. The step by step drawing of a squirrel was 

enjoyed by all the class. We hope you like our exhibition 



We are all thrilled to have a 

ball wall in the school. We 

use it daily for Camogie and 

football. Our new GAA coach 

Denis has shown us some 

great drills to help with our 

speed, first touch and  

accuracy.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


